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NEW BUSINESS            

1. ASC: Virtual Forum and Evidence Requests     
Danielle Fouquette, faculty chair of the Accreditation Steering Committee, shared about the upcoming 
accreditation virtual open forum that the College and the accreditation visiting team were hosting. The 
forum, to be held on March 11, is open to all students, staff, faculty and community members. Per 
recommendations from ACCJC, any managers below the Dean level are also invited to attend. The 
other managers will be able to participate in a separate meet and greet with the visiting team. The 
group also discussed that the accreditation visiting team provided the College with a list of additional 
evidence requests on March 1st, with a deadline to reply of March 8th. Requests for that evidence were 
sent out by members of the ASC early Monday morning.  
 
During this discussion, an issue about campus emails was brought up. The email inviting the campus to 
attend this event was hidden in Outlook’s “Other” inbox, which usually contains mass marketing 
emails, and is not regularly reviewed by some of the members. The Director of Campus 
Communications noted people’s concerns but did state that the email had above average rates of 
engagement. The director of Academic Computing Technology shared that there is an option to 
remove the “Other” inbox from Outlook and would look into providing instructions/videos for the 
campus on how to remove that function.  
 

2. PRPC: Annual Updates/Feedback and Suggestions    
Co-chair of the Program Review and Planning Committee (PRPC), Bridget Kominek, shared that the 
committee was currently reviewing all resource requests that were submitted through the Annual 
Program Review Update (APRU) process. She also shared that the committee will be reviewing the 
current template and making changes during its April/May meetings in preparation for the fall 2024 
process.  
 

3. SEAC: Working with Associated Students      
Student Equity and Achievement Committee (SEAC) faculty co-chair, Cynthia Guardado, shared that 
she attended an Associated Students meeting to discuss SEAC’s current work. Cynthia encouraged 
chairs to attend meetings and share the results of their committee’s work as it difficult for many 
students to attend committee meetings.  
 

4. Vision Aligned Reporting         
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Daniel Berumen shared a quick presentation about the new Vision Aligned Reporting requirements 
from the California Community College Chancellor’s Office (CCCCO). The reporting requirements affect 
a number of programs that receive categorical funds, including all Student Equity and Achievement 
funding. The new reports will require the College to provide student-level data on all interactions 
between these funding programs and students. They will also need to identify the costs/budget 
allocations made for those interactions.  
                   

 
Next meeting: April 2, 2024 

 
  

      
      
      
      
  

 
 


